We want to hear from you concerning the "First-Year Monitoring Plan"

On January 8, 2018, the Independent
Monitor of the Baltimore Police
Department released a draft of the

f for public review
and comment.

The Monitoring Plan provides a timeline in
which the BPD must implement reforms os
described within the Consent Decree. To
onsure that the plan is consistent with
community priorities, the public is strongly
encouraged to provide feedback.

Comments will be considered in

formulating the final version of the
Monitoring Plan.

Eugage, Inform,

For your convenience here is the link:

A
.

YOU!

We are collecting feedback from the community on the

Plecse take a few minutes to read through the Monitor’s
letter and the Draft Plan by using the link below:

https://www.bpdmonitor.com/first-year-
monitoring-plan

For additional information or questions, please contact the
Compliance, Accountability, and External Affairs Division
(443) 984-7366
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https://www.bpdmonitor.com/first-year-monitoring-plan

Arnitra Smith
Community Liaision

Compliance, Accountabiliy and External Affairs Division

Email: Arnitra.Smith@baltimorepolice.org

Cell: (443) 915-3387
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